From: Dave Miller <davemiller47 @gmail.com>

Date: May 5, 2014 at 2:21:31 PM EDT

To: "Keleher, Shannon E." <keleherse@cityofgainesville.org>
Subject: Board Membership

Shannon,

It is with a heavy heart that effective immediately | am resigning my seat on the board. This is mainly
due to the fact that it seems impossible for me to attend regularly due to the time of our meetings.
Please give my best to my now former board members.

Respectfully,
Dave Miller

Dave Miller

Secretary, Board Member: Legacy Of Hope Partnership Of Porters, Inc.
Secretary, Porters Community Neighborhood Organization, Inc.
Chairman, C.0.G. Nature Centers Commission

Member, C.0.G. Public Rec. and Parks Board

Phone: (352) 835-9683 or (352) 222-9472

DaveMillerd7 @gmail.com




Young, Shaneka
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From: anthropogenicnutcase@gmail.com on behalf of David Wasserman
<david.wasserman.plan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 10:32 PM
To: clerks
Cc: COGBikes
Subject: David Wasserman BPAB Resignation

[ am indicating that I am resigning from the post of City Appointed BPAB member as of 5/7/2014. T am
resigning because I am graduating from UF and cannot serve the rest of my term. I have enjoyed my time as
part of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board, and it was a pleasure to serve.

Sincerely,

David Wasserman



Young, Shaneka
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From: Luhrman, Earline K.
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2014 7:26 AM
To: Young, Shaneka
Cc: Anita Spring; Becky Howard
Subject: FW: Start your list for Awards program 2015

Shaneka,

Please accept the resignation email below from Maria Giddings. At this time, she is unable to participate in the board’s
functions and meetings.

Many thanks,

Earline Luhrman
Urban Forestry Inspector

Planning & Development Services
Station 11

352-334-5022

Office Phone: 352-393-8188

Fax: 352-334-2648

Office Hours: M-Th 7:00 AM-5:30 PM

Trees Are Cool

From: Maria Giddings [mailto:mariagiddings@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 8:01 PM

To: Luhrman, Earline K.; cbbgainesville@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: Start your list for Awards program 2015

Hi Earline,

| know that | have previously expressed my intentions to resign. But | wanted you and Anita to know, that recently a series
of events have come up, which need my attention. At this time, | find that | am unable to participate. Please acept my
resignation.

Thank you for this great opportunity!
Regards,

Maria Giddings



John Michael Williams

P.O. Box 140011 e Gainesville, FL. 32614
(352) 378-4876

May 15, 2014

Clerk Of The Commission
City Of Gainesville, Florida

Via Email to Brian Sergaent, Pension & Investment Officer

To The Clerk Of The Commission:

I am writing to notify you that 1 am resigning immediately from my appointment as a member of the Pension
Review Committee of the City of Gainesville, Florida,

I appreciate the opportunity to serve the City and to work alongside such dedicated employees of the City as
well as a number of very well-qualified individuals in the investment and finance field. I wish the remaining
members of the Committee continued financial success as they assist the City and its commissioners with the
management of the pension plan.

If [ can assist with the transition in any other manner or you require additional information from me, please let
me know at your earliest convenience. [ can be contacted using the information in the letterhead or reached at

my office by calling 352.378.2461 or emailing jmw(@purvisgray.com.

Thank you for your assistance in processing this notification.




